
 

 

 

RECRUITMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCE ON CONTRACT BASIS FOR WEALTH 

MANAGEMENT SERVICES IN BANK OF BARODA 

 
NOTIFICATION OF FINAL RESULT FOR THE POST OF GROUP HEAD 

 

We refer to the detailed advertisement dated 22.11.2017 in leading newspapers / notification on our 

Bank’s website inviting applications for recruitment of human resources on contract basis for Wealth 

Management Services in our Bank. 

 

The applications were shortlisted for the post of Group Head, for which the interview were held on 

10.01.2018 & 18.01.2018.  

  

“None of the candidates were found suitable for the post of Group Head (Wealth Management) in the 

Bank”. 

 

Decision of the Bank in all matters pertaining to selection process shall be final and binding. 

 
 
 
29.05.2018                   HEAD (HR ADMINISTRATION) 


